Julie Enea

From: Paula Macedo <pmacedo@contracostamosquito.com>
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 11:02 AM

To: Julie Enea

Subject: Re: James Pinckney's Term of Office to Expire in January
Hi Julie,

| have not had a conversation with Trustee Pinckney regarding his possible re-appointment, but it is my understanding
that he would like to continue serving in that capacity. | would definitely recommend that. He is a tremendous asset in
our Board, and has maintained exemplary attendance and participation.

Thanks,

Paula Macedo, DVM, PhD (she/her)
General Manager
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Contra Costa Mosquito &
Vector Control District
155 Mason Circle
Concord, CA 94520
925.771.6102 Direct
925.685.0266 Fax
925.685.9301 Main

www.ContraCostaMosquito.com
www.twitter.com/CCMosquito

Featured monthly stories. Helpful information. Your next click should be here: Mosquito Bytes Newsletter.

On Fri, Dec 2, 2022 at 10:58 AM Julie Enea <Julie.Enea@cao.cccounty.us> wrote:

Hi Ms. Macedo,



| just noticed that James Pinckney’s term of office on the Board of Trustees will expire on 1/2/23. His seat is one of the
three trustees appointed by the Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors. Do you know if he would he like to be
considered for reappointment? Would you recommend that based on his attendance and participation?

Senior Deputy County Administrator
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